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Health Advocacy
Project Brings Empathy
to CU Gays, Bisexuals

By SARAH HINES
Spectator Staff Writer

After more than 12 years at Columbia, the Gay Health
Advocacy Project (GHAP) is in the process of setting up
The Next Generation Project, a mentoring program for
lesbian, gay, bi-sexual, and transgender students.

GHAP was started in 1985 by its current director Laura
Pinsky in response to the AIDS epidemic. The program
offers HIV testing, counseling, and treatment as well as
gay, lesbian, and bi-sexual outreach programs.

Ryan Kull, Co-Director of GHAP and a founder of the
Next Generation Project, said that the purpose of the Next
Generation Project is to offer students a way to interact
with gay, lesbian, bi-sexual, and transgender adults in New
York City and gain from their experiences in the work-
force.
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